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February 19, 2021 
 

A G E N D A 
 
 

 
1. Call Meeting To Order 
2. Prayer 
3. Discussion and Action If Any On Emergency Procedures Due To Inclement Weather The 

Week Of February 15, 2021   
4. Adjourn 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The City Council reserves the right to adjourn into Executive Session at any time during the course of this meeting to discuss any of 
the matters listed above, as authorized by Texas Government Code, Section 551.071 (Consultation with Attorney), 551.072 
(Deliberations about Real Property), 551.073 (Deliberations about Gifts and Donations), 551.074 (Personnel Matters), 551.076 
(Deliberations About Security Devices) and 551.087 (Economic Development). 
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The City of San Augustine met in a called meeting on Friday, February 19, 2021 at 5:00 p.m. in the 
Council Chambers at 301 S. Harrison Street, San Augustine, TX.       
 
Members present were: 
 
  Mayor    Leroy Hughes 
  Alderman   Marcus Hafford 
  Alderwoman   Pamela Teel 
  Alderman   Stacy Watts 
  Alderman   Steven Standley 
  Alderman   Dan Fussell 
  City Manager   John Camp 
  City Secretary   Cinda Garner 
 
Mayor Hughes called the meeting to order at 5:00 p.m. 
 
Mayor Hughes offered prayer. 
 
The pledge to the flags was recited in unison. 
 
Mayor Hughes welcomed guest. 
 
Guest present were: 
 
  Ray Vann  Shannon Brazeal  Wylma Hewett 
  Jeaneyse Mosby Stephen Hays 
 
 
3. Discussion and Action If Any On Emergency Procedures Due To Inclement Weather The Week 
Of February 15, 2021 Discussion and Action If Any On Emergency Procedures Due To Inclement 
Weather The Week Of February 15, 2021 
City Manager John Camp discussed the above item with the Council.  He reported that we experienced a 
water shortage in town due to elements of the production system freezing causing water to not be 
pumped to the towers. The crew is working and repairing leaks to the system.  The system is coming 
back online and recharging.   He does not know how long this will take.  We are also experiencing 
electrical outages due to ice accumulation on the lines.  The City’s crew is working to restore services 
that they can bring back up in a short order.  Mr. Camp asked the Council for permission to bring in 
contractors to help speed up the rest of the work needed to restore electrical services.  He estimates we 
will need 3 crews for approximately 6 days.  Alderman Marcus Hafford offered the motion to approve 
bringing in contractors to help with the restoration of electrical services to the City.  Alderwoman 
Pamela Teel seconded the motion.  Voting in favor of the motion were Alderman Hafford, Alderwoman 
Teel, Alderman Stacy Watts, Alderman Steven Standley, and Alderman Dan Fussell.  Motion carried. 
 
4. The meeting was adjourned at 5:05 p.m. 
 

 


